
 

 

                 Bungaree Primary School 
    Dress Code Policy 

Rationale 
Bungaree Primary School Board supports a school dress code policy and 
encourages the wearing of the school uniform.  This policy supports the Department 
of Education and Training’s requirement that students attending government schools 
are required to be dressed appropriately for school activities. 

 
Policy 
Bungaree Primary School believes that the school dress code: 

- Ensures students are safely dressed for school activities e.g. physical 
education 

- Encourages equity among students 
- Develops a sense of identity and school pride  
- Fosters and enhances the public image of the school 

  
Operational Guidelines 
Dress Code Requirements 

• Bungaree teal or collared white shirt  

• Bucket hat with school logo or a plain black bucket hat 

• Teal and white checked dress with logo 

• Black shorts for boys/girls 

• Black skorts or black and orange skirt for girls 

• Black and orange school jacket with school logo 

• Black windcheater or jacket without logos 

• Black tracksuit pants 

• Collared faction shirt for PE lessons or on sporting events such as athletics 
practice, carnival days 

• Collared faction shirt to worn each Wednesday 

• On sport or physical education day students are to wear sport shoes. 

• Students must wear the school uniform on excursions 

• Students are not permitted to wear clothing that display large slogans, brand 
names, pictures or any material of an offensive or inappropriate nature  

• Denim, short shorts such as running shorts, short shorts, board shorts or 
patterned shorts are not an appropriate part of the regular dress requirements 
for students 

  
Modification of the Dress Code 

- Plain collared white shirt may be worn 
- black leggings or long black pants may be worn  
- Broad brimmed black hat may be worn 
- For safety reasons long ‘false’ nails or the wearing of jewellery is not 

recommended at Bungaree Primary School. Students may have small stud 
earrings or sleepers in pierced ears. Other piercings may need to be removed 
or covered for safety reasons while at school 

- Students not following the school dress code may not be permitted to attend 
excursions or school activities outside the school. 


